
Leamington and District Table Tennis Association 
 

1 Wilson Grove 
Kenilworth 

Warwickshire 
CV8 2SL 

5 November 2003 
Dear Colleague 
 
The Executive Committee will meet at 7.30pm on Thursday 13 November April 2003 at the 
AP Sports and Social Club, Juno Drive, Leamington Spa. I hope you will be able to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Estyn Williams 
General Secretary 
 
Agenda 
 
1. Apologies 
2. Minutes 
3. Matters arising 
4. Correspondence 
5. League report 
6. Financial report 
7. Representative report  
8. Competitions report  
9. Warwickshire report 
10. Press report 
11. Coaching report 
12. HQ report 
13. AOB 
14.  Dates of next two meetings - suggested Thursday 8 January 2004 at AP (to include 

preliminary arrangements for the Leamington Closed) and Thursday 4 March 2004 also 
at AP (to include seeding and draw for the Leamington Closed).  



Leamington and District Table Tennis Association 
 
Minutes of a meeting of the Executive Committee held on 10 September 2003 at HQ 
Radford. 
 
Present:- Malcolm Macfarlane (in the chair),  Richard Grover, Steve Hawkins, Doug Lowe, 
Carol Meredith,Phil Paine, Ian Stevens, Caroline Williams and Estyn Williams. 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Andrew Meredith and Derek Harwood. 
 
1. Minutes -The minutes of the last meeting held on 24 July 2003 were approved as a true 

record and signed by the chairman subject to the substitution of ‘Tracey Fletcher’ for 
‘friends’ in item 10. 

  
2. Matters arising – It was reported that GEC Rugby Tennis Club had withdrawn from the 

league.  
 
3. Correspondence  
– From John Earles enclosing a generous donation as President and expressing the wish 

to attend Executive Committee meetings from time to time – noted 
– From the Sports Council, signing off their ‘Awards for all’ grant - noted 
 
4. Financial report – it was reported that most league fees had been paid except for St 

Georges and Free Church. 
 
5. Representative report – It was reported that teams had been entered for the Midland 
League; it was not yet certain whether there would be sufficient interest for teams to be 
entered for the National Junior and  Cadet leagues.                                     
 
6. Competition report 
– it was reported that cup entry forms had been distributed at the club secretaries meeting; 

the closing date for cup entries was 15 October.  
– It was agreed that handicaps for the Southwell cup would be based on the strongest 3 

players in a team. 
 
7. Date of next two meetings:- Thursday 15 November 2003 at AP and Thursday 8 January 
2004 also at AP.  
 
 
Signed …………………………… Chairman.            Date ………………………………. 


